SMHOA Board Bulletin

Subdivsion Website: WWW.Neighborhoodlink.com\sfieldismhoa

SHARON MEADOWS RESIDENTS

THE ScriBE NEWSLETTER Is BAck!

HAPPY New Year to All!!!!

Saturday, January 26th, 2008
Plum Hollow Golf and Country Club

City Celebrates 50 Years
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An elegant event in honor of Southfield’s 50th anniversary




Thank You Neighbors for 2007!

On behalf of the voluntary Sharon Meadows Homeowner Association Officer’s,
At-Large-Board-members and participating residents, we thank all of you who make
it financilly possible for us to maintain the subdivision and make this one of the
best subdivision’s in the City of Southfield. We do appreciate your support! Happy
New Year and we wish everyone a safe new year and hope that 2008 is a good one
for all of our neighbors.

Bermuda Lane Marimoor Drive Sharon Lane Street

We welcome the Hamilton & Chapman Families (Marimoor) and Knox Family (Leemoor)
to Sharon Meadows Subdivision. We invite any other new family that has recently moved
in to contact one of the officers so that we can provide you with a welcome package and
acknowledge your arrival,



